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Rye, Stephen

From: Ron Thrower [Ron@throwerdesign.com]
Sent:  Tuesday, October 28, 2008 9:15 AM

To: Rye, Stephen

Cc: Amanda Bary

Subject: Bary Chiropractic

Stephen,

We have made many attempts to reach out to the neighbors and have not heard back from them. We want the
opportunity to meet with them to discuss the issues and try and reach a solution. After the Commission meeting
were are now aware of the issues and believe we can address them in a manner that would be a benefit to
everyone involved. I'm hopeful that the neighbors would be willing to meet prior to a council meeting. As the case
is set for November 6t", we believe additional time is warranted for us to meet with the neighbors, if they are
willing to meet.

Please accept this email as a request for postponement to December 11th.

Ron Thrower

Ttrnowern Desigu

4608-A South Lamar Blvd.
Austin, Texas 78745
512/476-4456
512/476-4454 fax
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